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MAYOR HORNIK SWEARS IN MARLBORO FIRST AID OFFICERS 

 
 

MARLBORO TOWNSHIP, NEW JERSEY (January 24, 2017) – Mayor Jonathan Hornik 

attended the annual reorganization meeting of the Marlboro First Aid and Rescue Squad on 

January 3, 2017 where he had the honor and pleasure of swearing in the 2017 Marlboro First Aid 

Squad Officers and Trustees in the Marlboro First Aid building located at 146 Wyncrest Road in 

Marlboro.   

 

Mayor Hornik stated, “We are very lucky to have two First Aid Squads that provide free 

emergency services for our Town.  Both the Marlboro and Morganville squads are made up 

entirely of volunteers that are on call 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  While we hope we never 

need their services, they provide a critical resource when we do.” He continued, “I was honored 

to be asked to swear in these men and women who take time away from their businesses and 

families to give back to the community in such a meaningful way.” 

 

Mary Cataudella, Vice President of the Marlboro First Aid Squad, said, “The Marlboro Squad 

could not exist without the support of residents.  We rely on volunteers and donations from the 

community to be there for the residents of Marlboro and those that are passing through in their 

time of need.” She continued, “Giving back to our community in this way is rewarding and we 

invite anyone to contact us for more information.” 

  

The 2017 Officers and Trustees are Dan Heitner, Budget Director; Bob Cembor, President; Mary 

Cataudella, Vice President; Pamela Mizrahi, Secetary; Leon Katz, Treasurer; Michele Lewis,  

Captain; Brad Greenberg, Lieutenant;  Sam Mizrahi, Second Lieutenant; Carolann Mannino, 

Sergeant;  James Basile, Trustee.  

 

For information about becoming a part of the Marlboro First Aid Squad or making a tax 

deductible donation to support their efforts, please call 732-536-1166 or send an email to 

captain@marlborofirstaid.org 
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